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From: Zilber, Michael <MZilber@losmedanos.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 3:54 PM
To: Bearden, Joshua <JBearden@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: LPG/PDAC Call for Service 

Hi Josh,  Think I can do that, based on the once a month meeting time.  I have a lot of experience with distance ed, as I have been teaching online since about 2000.  Let me know if you need someone for that slot on PDAC still. Mike

Peace, Michael Zilber 

Department Chair
Director of Jazz and Popular Music
Michael Zilber EAST WEST - Music for Big Bands CD Release on November 17th with an all-star big band. Tickets will go quickly and you can get them here: 
https://cjc.vbotickets.com/event/Michael_Zilber_East_West_Music_for_Big_Bands_CD_Release/38602

PS - Thank you for your email
I check this email address once each business day during the Spring and Fall Semester
I will respond within 2 business days to all emails I deem in need of a response

From: Bearden, Joshua <JBearden@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 12:00 PM
To: Bearden, Joshua <JBearden@losmedanos.edu>
Cc: Kwist, Sabrina <SKwist@losmedanos.edu>; Larkin, Sara <slarkin@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: LPG/PDAC Call for Service 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
The Local Planning Group (LPG) and Professional Development Advisory Committee (PDAC) are in need of at least four faculty members to serve on each of these committees.  One of these faculty members should have  distance education expertise.   Adjunct faculty are welcome to serve on either committee.  
 
The first PDAC/LPG meeting will be Thursday, September 26th from 3-4/4-5 pm in L-215 (traditionally PDAC meeting the first hour and LPG meets the second hour).  PDAC/LPG meets the fourth Thursday of every month from 3-4/4-5 in L-215.  
 
The Professional Development Advisory Committee (PDAC) and the Local Flex Planning Group (LPG) work closely with professional development staff to plan and coordinate a variety of trainings, conferences,  and activities that engage employees in their professional growth in areas such as Teaching and Learning, Cultural Humility and Equity, Technology, Health, Wellness and Safety, and Leadership and Management. Inclusion, Assessment and Community Building are integrated into all aspects of Professional Development.   
 
For more information, see their website: https://www.losmedanos.edu/profdev/
 
Please let me know if you are interested in serving in either (or both) of these committees! 
 
Thanks, 
Josh Bearden 
Academic Senate President 

